
                                                                                                                                     December 18th-22nd 
  

 

This Week 

We had quite the week learning about the letter ‘Q’.  Throughout the week we practiced making 

the ‘Q’ sound by reading My ‘q’ Sound Box, sorting pictures from our own letter box, singing along 

to our ‘Q’ poem and watching the Sesame Street Letter ‘Q’ Podcast!  

 

This week we learned more about Christmas time.  Throughout the week we read I Want a 

Hippopotamus For Christmas, How The Grinch Stole Christmas, and The Polar Express.  During 

our craft time we had fun making our own Santa Grinch and Santa Hippo.  After we read The 

Polar Express, we discovered that Evan Snow had taken all of our jingle bells and replaced them 

with bells from Santa’s sleigh.  We had fun using beads to decorate the pipe cleaner that the 

bell hung from as we sang along to songs from the Polar Express movie! 

 

Throughout the week we had fun playing in our kitchen center making cookies, decorating the 

Christmas tree, building with our present blocks, reading books in the library, playing with the 

gingerbread house, and taking our best shots at candy cane golf. 

 

On Friday we had a special visitor all the way from the North Pole…a magic Elf!  She brought 

with her special awards for each of the kids, a Santa hat and candy cane all the way from 

Santa’s work shop! 
 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 

Looking 

Ahead 

 

December 25th-
January 1st 

Christmas Break  
NO SCHOOL 

 
 
 
 

January 15th
 

MLK Jr. Day 
NO SCHOOL 

 
 

 

Pre-K Awesome News! 

Next Week 

Next week we 

will be 

learning about 

winter and 

snow. 

 

Letter of the 

Week 

Ss 


